
On behalf of Surrey County Council,  
we would like to notify you about proposals 
to install electric vehicle chargepoints  
on your street.

The parking bays will remain available for all types 
of vehicles to use for the time being. Any changes  
to parking restrictions on your road will go through 
the standard legal consultation process.

The below site drawing shows a proposed location 
where the chargepoints will be installed.

Please submit your views & comments 
online by scanning the QR code or vis-
it: https://scnv.io/evcpconsultation                
before 5 May 2025.

If you are unable to give feedback online, 
please call our customer care team on 
03456 009 009, email contact.centre@
surreycc.gov.uk, SMS 078600 53465, or 
Textphone 18001 03456 009 009 via text 
relay.

To find out more about the current         
proposed locations of chargepoints, 
please scan the QR code or visit: 	   
www.connectedkerb.com/surrey.
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